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From: Cat Bee
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: In support of HB2007 w affordable housing amendments
Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 2:53:53 PM


Dear Oregon legislators,


I am a Portland resident from zip code 97213. I support urban densification of my city for many reasons, but mostly
because it is the best way to mitigate climate change and reduce the need for use of a car. However, I also believe it
needs to be done responsibly and equitably, to offer opportunities for ethnic and economic diversity. I support
HB2007, but only if it includes provisions to assure affordable, protected housing for lower income families and
households.


Thank you for the good work you do.


Sincerely, Catherine Burke


Sent from my iPhone
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